
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

OFFICE OF THE COMMISSIONER OF INSURANCE 

 
The Office of the Commissioner of Insurance (OCI) announces that it will hold a public hearing  to 

serve as the annual public forum for the Wisconsin Healthcare Stability Plan (WIHSP). The annual 
public forum is a federally required meeting to afford the public an opportunity to provide meaningful 
comment on the progress of WIHSP. 
 

 
Hearing Information: 
Date:  Tuesday, July 18, 2023 
Time:  10:00 am 
Location: Office of the Commissioner of Insurance 

125 S. Webster Street., 2nd Floor Rm. 277 

 
Virtually 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85641410199?pwd=RnUxenpHUm1QbXVSZmtBYytMRndlQT09 
 
Dail-in 
        +1 312 626 6799 US  
        +1 646 558 8656 US  
Meeting ID: 856 4141 0199 
 

 
Accessibility: 
Pursuant to the American with Disabilities Act reasonable accommodations including the provision of 
informational materials in an alternative format, will be provided for individuals with disabilities upon 
request. Please call Karyn Culver at (608) 267-9586 with specific information on your request at 
least 10 days before the date of the hearing.  
 
For additional information please contact Jennifer Stegall by email at OCIWIHSP@wisconsin.gov. 
 
 

 
This Notice of Public Hearing 
is approved on June 1, 2023. 

 
 

____________________________________ 
Nathan D. Houdek, Commissioner 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85641410199?pwd=RnUxenpHUm1QbXVSZmtBYytMRndlQT09

